
Got Historic
Fishing Photos?
Share them with the FISHstory project!

Be taken at the end of trips where fishermen are
displaying their harvested catch
Have a known year and location
Include a vessel name, if possible

FISHstory uses historic fishing photos from the 1940s-
1980s to document the catch and size of fish from a
time before catch monitoring programs were in place. 

To help this project grow, we need more historic fishing
photos throughout the South Atlantic region!

Bring your historic fishing photos to the Mackerel Cobia
Advisory Panel meeting on November 7-8th. We’ll scan
and return hard copy photos, gather background
information, and share digital copies back with photo
providers. 

Photos need to:

Have more questions 
about FISHstory? 
Contact: Julia Byrd

julia.byrd@safmc.net
843-302-8439

November 7, 2023 from 1pm-5pm 
November 8, 2023 from 9am-5pm

SAFMC Mackerel & Cobia
Advisory Panel Meeting
Town & Country Hotel
2008 Savannah Highway
Charleston, SC 29407

Bringing photos?
RSVP HERE

mailto:julia.byrd@safmc.net

